
  

 

                                                     

July 3, 2020 

Dear VSCA Families, 

 

Summer is in full swing and I hope with the relaxing of distancing you are able to enjoy some 

outdoor activities. We have some VERY important dates coming up and I hope you are able to 

join us for both. First- this Tuesday, July 7th at 7 pm, we will be having a Town Hall meeting, 

live online. The log in information will be sent to each family in an email. During this meeting, I 

will be outlining all the different plans currently in place for the coming school year. If you have 

any questions you would like answered, please email them to Mrs. Hough 

(xhough@vscaschool.org), by Monday, July 6th. I hope you will be able to attend this important 

and informative meeting. 

 

Secondly, we are still planning on having our graduation and awards ceremonies on Saturday, 

July 25th for all grades. Because of the new phase in social distancing policies, we will be able to 

accommodate 4 family members for each student. In order to accomplish this, we will be having 

four separate ceremonies, with the following schedule: 

9:30 am: Kindergarten-2nd grade graduation and awards 

11 am: 3rd-5th grade graduation and awards 

12:30 pm: 6th-8th grade awards 

1:30 pm: 9th -12th grade graduation and awards 

 All ceremonies will be live-streamed. 

 Sanitizing will be done between each ceremony 

 All attendees (2 and over) will be required to wear a face mask at all times 

 Reservations will be required. A link to reserve your seats will be sent in our next email. 

 Students are required to wear their formal uniforms. 

 Kindergarten are permitted to wear formal attire of their choosing. 

 5th and 12th grade should wear appropriate clothing under their gowns. 

 Following each ceremony, students will be able to pick up their summer packets (no 

worries, no work included!), including certificates, medals, and yearbooks. 

We hope to see you all there! 

 

"May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in Him, so that you may 

overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit." (Rom. 15:13) 

 

Warmest Regards, 

Leslie Fowley 

Superintendent 
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